FRIME MINISTER

BORIS YELTSIN

Mr. Yeltsin has been in touch to =say that unfortunately he cannot
keep his eppointment with you on Wednesday, because an additional
meeting of the Central Committee has now been scheduled for that
day. He hopes still to visit the United Kingdom sometime in the

next two weeks and to meet you.

C. D. POWELL
12 March 1990




